
Notice 
ABPC/3/2018, dated 05.02.2018 

(AGM-29, 2018) 
 

The Principal friends are requested to kindly click on the link 

http://www.jadsoft.co.in/2048/abpc/  available on this website for input of data 

pertaining to the profile of the colleges. By clicking on the link, a form will be 

available on the screen. The form must be duly filled in with correct and true 

information. At the end of the form, there will be a SUBMIT button. All are requested 

to click on the ‘SUBMIT’ button to complete the process.  

After submission a statement of acknowledgement will appear on the screen. All are 

requested to please take a print out of the statement of acknowledgement for future 

reference. 

For any inconvenience, the Office Secretary, ABPC may please be consulted at 

7003119003, 9903826376 or 9433526663. 

 

With regards and best of the wishes 

 

Office Secretary, ABPC 

 

http://www.jadsoft.co.in/2048/abpc/

